
	

CITIZENS	for	REGIONAL	TRANSIT 
617	Main	Street,	Suite	#201,	Buffalo,	NY	14203 
716-691-8528	 					crtc@citizenstransit.org 

22 March 2020 
 
Niagara	Frontier	Transportation	Authority	
Metropolitan	Transportation	Center	
181	Ellicott	Street	
Buffalo,	NY	14203	
railx@nfta.com 
	
Attn:	Amherst	Metro	Rail	Extension	Project	Team	
	
Dear NFTA, 
 
Citizens for Regional Transit is pleased to offer our support and encouragement for the Amherst 
extension to the Light Rail project. 
 
Please find attached our organization’s official submission of public comments for the project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Douglas Funke 
President, Citizens for Regional Transit 


